
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MARCH 01, 2004 

 APPOINTMENT OF MUNICIPAL LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICER 

Recommendation 

The City Clerk recommends that By-Law 100-2000 be amended to appoint Mark Cernanec, 
Licensing Enforcement Officer as a Municipal Law Enforcement Officer. 

Purpose 

The purpose of the amendment is to appoint an additional officer for the enforcement of City of 
Vaughan by-laws. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Due to staffing changes within the Clerk’s Department-Licensing Section it has become 
necessary to amend By-Law 100-2000 so that the current staff may be appointed to enforce the 
licensing by-law of the Corporation of the City of Vaughan and other by-laws as may be required. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with Section1.0. – Service Delivery Excellence – Subsection 1.1 priorities 
previously set by Council and the necessary resources have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

It is appropriate to amend the by-law at this time. 

Attachments 

None 
 
Report prepared by 
 
Joseph A.V. Chiarelli 
Manager Special Projects Licensing & Permits 
Insurance-Risk Management 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
John D. Leach 
City Clerk 


